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Program Information 

Practicum 4/6 

During Practicum on Thursday, April 6th (Gentry 201, 2:30-5:00), Dr. 
Michael Powers will be coming from the Center for Children with Special 
Needs in Glastonbury to provide students with information about the 
Center. All students are strongly encouraged to attend.  
 
Practicum Hours 

All students enrolled in practicum need to submit their hours, signed by 
their supervisor, by mid-June.  

Q-Global 
Students using Q-Global should use the WISC-V score report and not the 
WISC-V interpretive reports.  

 

Program Activities 

Graduate Student Appreciation Week 

April 2-8 is Graduate Student Appreciation Week! There are many talks 
and activities planned. Visit here for more information! 

School Psychology Newsletter 
       Week of March 29th       



 

 

2 

 

Career Fair 
Neag SOE is hosting their annual Career Fair on Wednesday, April 5th, 
from 10:00am-4:00pm. The session will have a complete list of 
participating districts who are hiring school psychologists, tips on 
researching districts, and a chance to speak with alumni.  

Any graduating students who are planning to work in a school district are 
invited to attend.  

If you would like to attend, please register by Tuesday, March 14th with 
this link https://www.events.foundation.uconn.edu/234179  
 

Fingerprinting 

If anyone needs to get or renew fingerprinting, EastConn is coming to 
campus on April 11th and 12th from 9am-4pm in Gentry 144. All students 
are eligible for fingerprinting, which is $48.  
 

New students: you will need to be fingerprinted before you start practicum 
next year, so if you are already on campus, this is a good opportunity to get 
it done! 

 

Program News 

ASMR Interview 

Marisa Del Campo, a UConn school psychology alumna did an interview 
with U.S. News and World Report on her ASMR research. Click here to 
read her manuscript! 
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Neag Alumni Award 

Congratulations to Dr. Shamim Patwa for receiving the 2017 Neag School 
Alumni Award for Outstanding School Educator!  

 
 

 
Professional Development  
 
Blog on Publishing Research in School Psychology 
 
The SSSP Early Forum released the blog post “Where Should I Send My 
Manuscript?: Journal Options for Research in School Psychology” with 
good information on publishing research.   
 
Click here to read! 
 
 
2017 SASP Student Research Forum (SRF) 
 
SASP is holding a student research forum during the 125th annual APA 
Convention on Saturday, August 5th, from 8-9:50 am in Washington D.C. 
This provides a great opportunity for networking and digital poster 
presentations.  
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All current school psychology graduate students are eligible to submit 
proposals for poster presentations and the deadline for applications is May 
26th, 2017, at 11:59 pm EST.  
 
For more information, go here. 
 
 
Postdoctoral Opportunities 
 
 

Tulane University 
 
Drs. Stacy Overstreet and Courtney Baker in the Department of 
Psychology at Tulane University (New Orleans, LA) invite applications for a 
full-time, one- or two-year postdoctoral research fellow to coordinate 
evaluation of a federally-funded experimental trial examining 
implementation strategies for trauma-informed approaches in six New 
Orleans K-8 public charter schools. 
 

The project is supported by a four-year grant from the National Institute of 
Justice and has just completed its baseline year of data collection. 
 

For more information, please see the attached flyer. 
 
 
GA Opportunities 
 
The Center for Students with Disabilities 
 
 
The Center for Students with Disabilities is looking to hire two or three 20 
hour GA’s for the ’17-’18 academic year. For more information, please see 
the attached flyer. 
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Internship Opportunities 
 
Tolland Public Schools 
 
Tolland is interested in an intern for next year. Please contact Patricia 
Mace (pmace@tolland.k12.ct.us) if interested. 
 

East Hampton  

East Hampton is still looking for an an intern for 2017-2018 in a PK-Third 
Grade site with a comprehensive Autism program. Contact with other grade 
levels is also possible. Interns would have a PhD level certified School 
Psychologist as a supervisor.  
 
If interested, contact Dr. Kristie Fresco-Hawes at KFresco-
Hawes@easthamptonct.org 
 
 
Minnesota School Psychology Internship Consortium 
 
This consortium is offering two paid, full-time, 10-month internships for the 
2017-2018 school year. Both are designed to meet CDSPP and APA 
internship guidelines.  

Site descriptions are attached. Please send application to Annie Hansen-
Burke hans1498@umn.edu by March 27th. 

Applications should include: 

• Cover letter for each site to which they are applying 
• CV 
• Professional writing sample 
• Contact information for three references  
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Wachusett Regional School District, Rutland, MA 
 
Glenwood Elementary School is offering a part-time internship for the 2017-
2018 school year (20-24 hours/week). Interested applicants can contact Dr. 
Inna Liubovich for more information inna_liubovich@wrsd.net 
 
 
Practicum Opportunities 
 
Tolland Public Schools 
 
Tolland is interested in a practicum student for next year. Please contact 
Patricia Mace (pmace@tolland.k12.ct.us) if interested. 
 
 
Glastonbury Public Schools 
 
Students interested in going to Glastonbury for practicum next year should 
contact Anita Russell (russella@glastonburyus.org) Mary Holzer 
(holzerm@glastonburyus.org) (both school psychologists). 
 
 

Have a great week! 
 

 


